Mizoram



TANHRIL: AIZAWL - 796004

Post Box No :190 Gram : MZU Phone No : 0389-2330654 Fax : 0389-2330834

No.17-13/MZU(Acad)/17/135 Dated. 20th July, 2020

NOTIFICATION

Pursuant to the Minutes of the Meeting to discuss the examination preparation and matters related to new academic session held on 10th July 2020, it is hereby notified to all concerned that

- 1 All intermediate students of PG, B.Tech., IMBA, B.Voc. & B.Arch. have been promoted to next semester.
- 2. Online classes for above courses shall commence from 1st working day of August 2020.

(Prof. LALNUNDANGA) Registrar

Copy to:

- 1. P.S. to Vice Chancellor, Mizoram University.
- 2. P.S. to PVC/FO/COE/Librarian, Mizoram University.
- 3. Director, CDC, Mizoram University
- 4. All Deans of Schools/DSW, Mizoram University.
- 5. All Heads of Academic Deptt., Mizoram University.
- 6. Principal, Pachhunga University College, Mizoram University.
- 7. System Administrator, ICT Centre, Mizoram University with a request to upload in University website.

Registrar